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Welcome back! Over the half term break, we 
have been very excited to further improve our 
play spaces across school: the sandpits have 
been reopened and we have new playground 
markings for the students to enjoy.  

 

 
 
Swimming Gala:  

Congratulations to our fantastic swimmers who 

performed brilliantly in the swimming gala at 

Putney Leisure 

Centre before half 

term. A special 

mention to C and Z 

who won three gold 

medals between 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC assembly: 

On Monday, Year 2 and Year 5 participated in a 

'NSPCC Speak Out. Stay Safe.' workshop. This 

involved age-appropriate learning about how to 

recognise different signs of abuse and who 

to speak to, if they are worried.  

 
 
ADHD Embrace: 
We are committed to supporting our children 
and parents’ emotional well-being and strive to 
promote a greater understanding of how best 
to support children with SEN at school and at 
home. Please click here for more information 
about a workshop run by Sallie Crook (from 
ADHD Embrace) on 22nd March. 
 
Helping Hands Award: 
Well done to A in 5B, who 
was awarded the Helping 
Hands cup this week for 
always having a cheery smile 
on his face whilst offering to 
help his teacher and 
classmates. 
 
 

Sports Star: 
This week’s Sports Star is R 
in 4H for being a great 
sportsperson and role model 
for his classmates.  
 

 
 
 
 

https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/ETzpu0hIIOtIlX8Hd-MDPOEBvXyLBeyFRcsInq6-q2z1cw?e=Tnhu2O


East Sheen Primary School 
Newsletter 23rd February 2024 

 

 
 

Sports Challenge: 
 
Every week, our Sports Captains 
set the school a challenge. This 
week it is to complete 10 
burpees after a sweet treat. 
 

 
NS Sports: 
Year 2 played in a borough football tournament 

this week. The children were perfect! They 

scored lots of goals and were proud to 

represent ESPS.   

 
 
Notices and reminders: 
 
From September 2024 Lady Eleanor Holles 

School is opening as a teacher training hub in 

Maths and Physics and MFL in secondary 

schools. They will work alongside two national 

School-Centred Initial Teacher Training 

initiatives – known as SCITTs – to train brilliant 

teachers of the future. For more information, 

please click here.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 7th 

March. To reduce the cost to parents and to be 

environmentally conscious, we would like to 

collect donations of costumes and hold a sale 

on Friday 1st March. If you have a dressing up 

costume in good condition, that you would like 

to donate, please bring it in a bag and leave it in 

the school office before Wednesday 28th 

February. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance and absence: 

School target: 97%   Last week: 93.53%  Classes above target: 2 

RC 95.67% 1D 97.33% 2B 97.86% 3C 94.48% 4D 87.59% 5B 93.60% 6H 87.73% 

RD 95.95% 1DP 96.43% 2N 96.99% 3CS 93.85% 4F 90.69% 5M 94.70% 6K 87.73% 

RM 93.57% 1L 94.00% 2S 94.33% 3G 91.79% 4H 95.00% 5S 91.20% 6T 90.00% 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/EeCYxjD9QapBknC2VJfIrhwB7_3pbsBk8ZnKsVut74KVCQ?e=RhvE6Z

